
 

GRADE 6/7 NEWS  
 

 
Can you believe the school year is near the end already? However, our studies continue as there is 

still plenty to do in preparation for Grade 7 and 8! Please help assure your child is continuing to apply 
himself/herself. This month, we have a retired guest teacher, Ms. Phillips once again, coming in to do 
some awesome printmaking with the class! Also, our science projects are due  

For grade 6 and 7 students, Summer school strengthening courses for math and language are 
available. Information is available on the school board website at www.granderie.ca . These helpful 
opportunities are open to all students. The final decision to attend rests with the parents. I can send a hard 
copy of information if requested. 

June is very active. The students go on their year-end trips to either WildWaterWorks or Camp 
Wanakita, Taquanyah happens, there’s a Spelling B, Supermeet, Gr. 7 Swim to Survive dates and much 
more! I will keep you posted via the REMIND App!!! 

I would also like to take this time to thank all the parents for their support throughout the year. You 
have wonderful kids who are all well on their way! It has been a great year! At times, you couldn’t even 
tell there were up to 30 of them because of their awesome attitudes!!! I will certainly miss the wonderful 
group who are ready to move on to the next phase of their life!! Many should be proud as they continue to 
work hard and be helpful around the school e.g., student council, equipment helpers, , etc., etc. 

 
Some ACADEMIC highlights: 
 

Language: Novel Study – Wrinkle In Time concludes, Reading Skills- Synthesize/Evaluate, 
Editing, Creative Writing (Persuasive Pieces), Independent Study 
Math: 3D Measurement, Geometry concepts and Rate and Ratio 
Science: 6 Biodiversity (Project) 7 Ecosystems (Project/Model)) 
Social Studies/History 6 Canada’s Communities 7 New France/British North America 
Arts: Printmaking (Guest Teacher) 
Phys. Ed.: Baseball (bring your glove!) Ultimate Frisbee/Frisbee Golf 
Health: Sexuality Education 
 

News/Notes/Reminders: 
 

1. Final Scholastic Orders due June 4th! 
 

    2. If you haven’t cleared up any final payments or sent permission for Camp Wanakita or WildWaterWorks……please 
do so ASAP!!  
 
BE SURE TO KEEP CHECKING THE SCHOOL WEBSITE AND TO BE FOLLOWING REMIND UPDATES! 
 
 
See you in September! 
Mr. G. McDonnell 

  


